
  

On October 25, we enjoyed the wonderful hospitality of Pagan and Dean 
Mosher as they took us on a tour of Mosher Castle. Pagan's family has a 
most interesting history and the construction of the various castles was 
awe-inspiring. One of the highlights of our visit was when Dean shared with 
us a beautiful painting of the four girls who were killed in the church 
bombing. No photos were allowed because this painting has not yet been 
introduced publicly. It was instructional and impressive to learn of the 
detailed research that goes into making one of these paintings. 
  
When we left the Castle, we had lunch in town, then enjoyed a tour and live 
presentation at the Museum of History. Many of us were unfamiliar with the 
concept of "single tax" colonies and were fascinated by it. On our way out 
of town, we spent some time at the Art Gallery, where at least one of our 
members purchased something. 
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